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30. June 2023

Announcements

Pedestrians and cyclists on Heinrich-Hillermann-Weg in
Biemenhorst will have to take a diversion through the settlement
for about two weeks starting next Monday. The reason is the
sewer work on Biemenhorster Weg.
The footpath and cycle path next to the sand playground to the south will be closed.
Pedestrians and cyclists are asked to walk around the closed area through the settlement.
The closure is expected to be lifted again on 14 July.

Temporary closure at Heinrich-Hillermann-Weg


